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January 28, 1986

Mr. James G. Keppler
Regional Administrator
Directorate of Inspection and Enforcement
Region iII
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Subj ect : quad Cities Station Operating Report, NRC Dockets
50-254 and 50-265

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Enclosed is Part 3 of the Quad Cities Station Operating Report,

reporting results of Environmental Radiological and Meteorological

Monitoring. Part 1, facility operating experience was submitted

under separate cover in February, and Part 2, radioactive ef fluents

in August and February.

One copy of this report is provided for your use and 39 copies

are being submitted directly to Mr. D. Eisenhut, Deputy Director of

the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation.

Sincerely yours

NN/
N.J. Kalivianakis
Station Manager
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